
January 22, 2025

To: Nick Baumanis
Baumanis Timber Contracting
4440 Turner Rd
Nelson BC, V1L 6X2

RE:   Access to Kootenay IR 1 for the purpose of looking at wetland tree thinning areas at five wetlands on
January 23, 2025

Dear Nick,

Baumanis Timber Contracting is granted access to ʔaq̓am lands forming Kootenay IR 1 for the purposes of
looking at the areas for wetland tree thinning at Francis Lake, Long Lake, Unnamed Wetland, Airport
Wetland, and Stink Lake to assist with submitting a quote for the Wetland Tree Thinning RFQ on January
23, 2025.

Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Skylar Nikkel
Lands & Resources Project Coordinator
snikkel@aqam.net | x3818 | C: 250.427.5874


